
Board of Health Minutes 

June 19, 2018 

 

The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Amodei and Ms. Moeller present.   Mr. Parkin was 

absent.  

All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment. 

The minutes of the meeting of June 5th were approved as amended. 

 

Building Permit Signatures 

The Board voted to allow our Nashoba Agent, Ms. Braley to sign building permit applications.   

It saves the homeowner time and frees up time on the BOH agenda for other items.   

380 Westford Street 

The Board reviewed and approved the proposed septic plan using an infiltrator system.   They 

signed the septic permit. 

 

422 Pond Street 

The Board reviewed and approved the proposed septic plan.   They signed the septic permit. 

 

Trash & Recycling Curbside Contract 

Shaw’s and Son submitted their final bid figures for trash and recycling pickup 

1st year $264/year/household – based on up to 700 households 

2nd year  $228/year/household – based on up to 700-900 households 

3rd year $216/year/household – based on up to 900-1200 households 

There is no tipping fee added to that amount. 

Waste Management of New Hampshire  

1st year $276/year/household – based on up to 300 households plus $76/ton tipping fee 

2nd year $270/year/household – based on up to 500 households plus $76/ton tipping fee 

3rd year $264/year/household – based on up to 700 households plus $80/ton tipping fee 



 

 

 

 

4th year     $258/year/household-based on up to 900 households plus $84/ton tipping fee 

5th year     $252/year/household-based on up to 1200 households plus $84/ton tipping fee 

 

The Board reviewed both sets of proposed prices and proposals and agreed that Shaw’s and 

Son had the lowest prices and the best proposal and voted unanimously to award the trash and 

recycling contract to them for 3 years. 

 

Other Business:   

Ms. Amodei is holding a Dog Safety Clinic on July 12th at 6:30 p.m. open to the public.  She 

asked that the announcement be placed on the town website. 

The Board would like to purchase 2 sandwich boards for advertising use with the $500.00 grant 

money from DEP. 

The Board will meet on July 17th and August 21st only   They will start back to their regular 

scheduled of meeting the first and third Tuesday of the month in September. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


